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Partial Closure of Neyland Greenway 
For Wastewater System Work 

 
KUB crews will close a short section of Neyland Greenway from 6 a.m. Wednesday, 
December 21, through 6 p.m. Thursday, December 22, as wastewater system repair work is 
completed. The section of greenway that will be closed is an approximately 1,400 foot 
segment located along Neyland Drive on the northern bank of the Tennessee River (south 
of Neyland Drive, across the street from KUB’s Kuwahee Wastewater Treatment Plant). All 
other portions of the greenway will remain open. There is no detour available for the closed 
section of greenway.  
 
KUB thanks City of Knoxville Parks and Recreation for their assistance with this project, and 
its customers for their cooperation. Customers with questions or concerns can call 558-2331 
to leave a message that will be followed-up with a call from a KUB representative by the end 
of the next business day.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
KUB is a municipal utility serving Knox and parts of seven adjacent counties and provides electric, 
gas, water, and wastewater services to more than 445,000 customers.  
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